
HAVE GERMAN WILL TRAVEL Heinlein 

HEINLEIN GENEALOGY 

Elsie Heinlein Eberle (1893 to 1930) 
Henry Eberle (husband, 1891 to 1961) 

Ruth A Eberle Boughton (daughter, 1922 to 2015) 
--

Dear Friend of Ruth Boughton, January 3, 2011 

Ruth has been in permanent living At St. John's Care Center since September 12, 2009 as result of 
a stroke. She was admitted to a local hospital after being found by staff at her apartment on 
September 8, 2009. Her spirits remain positive even though her mobility is limited and she cannot 
speak which frustrates her. She continues to live her life as always with her faith and trust in God. 

Her address is: 

St. John's Care Center 
c/o Ruth Boughton 
500 Wittenberg Way 
3-B Room 381 
Mars, PA 16046 

This is the same home that her brother resided and that she volunteered for the previous 20 years. 
Her mind is very good and for the most part, she does understand fully. She continues to enjoy 
visitors and receiving mail. She can communicate in other ways and once in awhile a word does 
come out. She will make you feel comfortable and does understand if you keep your visit short due 
to her circumstances. She has a sense of humor in all areas of her life. Her memory remains very 
good. She is in a wheel chair. She can sign her name Ruth but that is it for her handwriting. 

I met Ruth about 20 years ago at church retreat and we became close friends. I attempt to do 
weekly visits and oversee her daily care and needs. She has been a mentor in my life and continues 
to be as I watch over her in this part of her journey in life. She is a remarkable lady and I do learn 
something each visit with her. 

Ruth's birthday is June 20th and she will be 89 years old this year. Other important dates to Ruth 
are her deceased husband's birthday: February 2, Ruth's brother passed away on February 9, Ruth 
and David's wedding anniversary February 16th

- February is a very difficult month for her and I 
know she would appreciate being remembered on these dates. 

Please feel free to pass this information on to any others that would be interested in Ruth and her 
life. You may send mail to her St. John's address or my address. I can keep track of your addresses 
and contact information if sent to my address for future updates. I then take her mail to her on 
v isits and we read them together. She is able to make me understand if she would like to do 
something in reference to each correspondence th is way. She does enjoy magazines, large print 
books, fresh flowers and still does read her Bible. 

She does have a lovely bedside by window in her room and one roommate. Her window looks out 
onto a beautiful special garden view with gazebo that is in bloom and waterfalls in warmer weather. 
You can take her outside in warm weather to enjoy the open air and beauty. I have her room nicely 
decorated with family pictures and some of her favorite things. I change things with the seasons 
and she does enjoy it. She will watch television in the evening and prefers her music of CD's and 
tapes. 

I will do updates when needed and feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~QJ\\c)Q.A_~ 
Barbara D. McCrory 
217 Park Avenue 
Meadville, PA 16335 
Phone 8 14-547-5386 


